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NOTE TO EDITORS -- ACRS MEETINGS

! Two subcommittees of the Nuclear Regulatory Commission's Advisory
'

Committee on Reactor Safeguards have scheduled meetings Wednesday. December 4.
in Rockville. Maryland.

| The ACRS Subcommittee on Westinghouse Standard Plant Designs will meet
| at 8:30 a.m. in Room 2-B3 of the NRC's Two White Flint North Building at 11545

Rockville Pike. The purpose of this meeting is to gather information,
analyze relevant-issues and facts, and formulate )ositions and actions for
deliberation by the full Committee on the Westinglouse AP600 design.i

!

| The ACRS Subcommittee on Planning and Procedures will meet from 12:00
| noon to 1:30 p.m. in Room 2-Bl. also at Two White Flint North. The
| subcommittee will discuss proposed ACRS activities and related matters.

Other aspects of the meetings, including he op3ortunity for public
! comment, are described in a Notice of Meeting publisled November 10 in the
! Federal Register. |
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